
Endorsement of Independent Candidates for St Andrews Ward and 
Whittlesey South By Election on July 04th. 
 
Current Independent Whittlesey Councillors fully support and endorse both Independent 
candidates – Peter Bibb and Martin Curtis 
 

Cllr Roy Gerstner, Cllr Eamonn Dorling, Cllr Barry Wainwright, Cllr Bob Wicks 
 

Peter Bibb - Another Independent That Needs Your Support. 
(Post by Martin Curtis) 
 

As well as having a General Election and a by-
election for Whittlesey South Ward on July 4th, there 
is a by-election for Whittlesey St Andrews Ward of 
Whittlesey Town Council. 
 
It means some Whittlesey residents have three votes 
on election day.  

I have already covered the issue of why there are so 
many by-elections in Whittlesey in a previous blog 

post.  

It would be great if those of you who have a vote for 
the Town Council by-election would consider voting 
for Peter Bibb.  

 Breaking up the Conservative cabal who have torn apart what used to be a really, really 

good town council should be reason enough, but the main reason for supporting Peter in 
my opinion is that he is by far and away the best candidate for the job.  
 
Peter has previously been a teacher and he has already put his experience in that area to 
good effect for Whittlesey, but he has a lot more to offer and being a Town Councillor will 
enable him to do that. 

Thank you for reading. 
 
 
Martin Curtis –  
Independent Candidate for Whittlesey South July 04th. 

https://www.martincurtis.net/post/2nd-leaflet-saying-what-needs-to-be-said
https://www.martincurtis.net/post/2nd-leaflet-saying-what-needs-to-be-said

